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Dear nanoHUB users,

In an effort to better understand your needs for nanotechnology resources and provide an enhanced user
experience, nanoHUB.org is conducting a survey across the nanoHUB community.

We estimate that it will take you approximately 10 minutes to complete the survey. Simply click on the
link below, or cut and paste the entire URL into your browser to access the survey:

https://purdue.qualtrics.com/SE/?SID=SV_b1IdCGE2nmYduHb

We would appreciate your response by November 24, 2014.

Your input is very important to us and will be kept strictly confidential. If you have any questions, please
email us at contact@nanohub.org.

Fifteen users who complete the survey will be selected in a lucky draw and awarded nanoHUB T-shirts
after the survey deadline. If you are interested in participating in this drawing, please provide your email
in the field provided near the end of the survey.

Thank you,

The nanoHUB Team

- Thank you for your help -


